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                  Covid-19 & GRADUATIONS   

Covid-19 
Last month I reported on the mountain of work I discov-
ered as it relates to completing the ONLINE version of 
the CTC program in English, Spanish and French, and 
shared about Vicky’s experience with the Covid-19 vi-
rus.  I related the two situations to times when it seems 
we are on an uphill mountain climb with little end in 
sight.  The remedy in such situations is to keep putting 
one foot in front of the other until we are by God’s grace 
on top of the mountain.  
 
We were blessed to know that several of you were en-
couraged by the testimony.  Little did I realize at the 
time, as I was feeling good and helping Vicky through 
her Covid-19 experience, that Covid-19 was making an 
inroad into my own health.  We were tested on July 18th 
and later learned that Vicky was positive and I was neg-
ative.  However, by the 23rd I was very sick with a sec-
ond and more serious chest infection in 3 months, along 
with high fever, deep production cough, body aches, 
night sweats, and overall weakness.   
 
I called my doctor who sent me to the ER.  The ER doc-
tor told me he thought is it was “walking pneumonia”  
and elected to keep me overnight.  The next day the doc-
tor that dismissed me suggested it was “bronchitis” and 
ordered a 500mg Z-pack 10 day supply, and a steroid 
pack.   After 10 days of that, I was not doing much bet-
ter and was still bed ridden.  I could tell that Vicky, 
though she was well again, was beginning to get worried 
as I was not responding as expected—quite honestly I 
was also a bit concerned although I did not feel that this 
was a “sickness unto death” (John 11:4) at least, not 
yet!  However, I was sicker than I have been in years.  
Again, I called my doctor who prescribed Hydroxychlo-
roquine, the drug that President Trump has been touting 
and another steroid, Dexamethasone.  Within 3 days I 
was beginning to feel much better and now, having fin-
ished the meds, I am getting stronger each day. 
 
I am having real difficulty in understanding why Hy-
droxychloroquine which has been widely used in other 
countries for over 60 years as a malaria medication, 
along with this steroid pack, is not being used to save 
lives in the USA?  If you know of someone who is 
fighting this virus, please join me in encouraging them 

to ask their doctor, if it could help.  Lives are unneces-
sarily being lost, and I fear it is over the idea of gain-
ing some political advantage.  God help us, if that is 
the motivation.  Thank you for praying for us, this has 
been a rough stretch of road in many ways but God has 
never left us or forsaken us—no, not even for one mo-
ment!  PTL!           GRADUATIONS! 
Generally there is so much going on that I often leave 
out reporting on graduations that have taken place in 
recent months.  Looking back over some of the emails 
I had set aside, I was amazed to find more graduations 
than I thought that were not reported.  Here is a brief 
update on those where I have been given photos. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Burundi, 
Africa grad-
uation in 
Rutana. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Burundi, 
Africa grad-
uation in 
Bujumbura. 

Lanet Naku-
ru, Kenya 
grads photo 
#1. 



YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!  To support RevC or a particular project you can either donate online at www.revc.org  by clicking the 
“RevC Support” button or the “Project Support” button, or send your gift to Indigenous Training Ministries, Inc. (ITM, Inc.) and mail to P.O. 
Box 958 Oldsmar, FL 34677 and put “Preference Project Support” or “Preference RevC” on the memo line.  The IRS does not allow donors to 
designate a gift , but you can indicate your “preference” for its use.   Questions?? contact RevC at:  revdc@4securemail.com  BLESSINGS!!!   

You can tell from the formal attire of our teachers and 
students that these graduations are taken very seriously.  
This is a time when family and friends come together to 
join in the celebration.  For many of them this is a major 
achievement in life and huge step forward in ministry.   

VIETNAM 
In addition to those graduations pictured, we also gradu-
ated three more groups of students from across Vi-
etnam.  There were a total of 47 graduates from loca-
tions in the north, central, and southern areas.  Our di-
rector in Vietnam no longer allows group photos to be 
taken of the graduates.  This because of other groups 
who do so to raise support and misuse the funds.  Our 
leadership has decided that they would rather believe 
God for provision than be falsely identified with the 
groups that are exploiting graduates for personal gain. 
 
In all the years that we have prayed for and financially 
helped our students and teachers across Vietnam, they 
have never pressured me for financial help.  I know that 
much of what has been accomplished is being done 
through the personal sacrifice of the original 12 gradu-
ates.  As of now, they have graduated no less than 297 
pastors and Christian leaders from north to south while 
doing so at considerable risk to themselves and their 
families.  Please, if you would like to help them contin-
ue, mark your gift “Vietnam” and we will see the funds 
get to them.  They are planning to start 3 more groups in 
similar areas.  Together we can make a difference! 

3,742 
This is the number of graduates that I have on record as 
of this newsletter. The LORD willing we should cross 
the 4,000 mark in 2021 as there are 1377 students cur-
rently enrolled.  None of this would be possible without 
the prayers and sacrifices of folks just like you who care 
about the training of laborers for the harvest.  In Luke 
10:2 it says, “Therefore said he unto them, The har-
vest truly is great, but the labourers are few: pray ye 
therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he would send 
forth labourers into his harvest.” The harvest is 
ready, but the laborers are too few.  It is God’s will to 
send forth laborers into His harvest.  You can make a 
difference by training laborers for the harvest. You can 
be a giver or an investor.  When I release finances, I 
look for places where God is at work and then I invest 
looking for a return on my investment.  Don’t just be a 
giver to missions, rather be a harvest investor. Blessings! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Notwithstanding any other statements in this communication, please remember  that any contributions to MVI or ITM are under their full discretion and control as is required by IRS regula-
tions.”  TM REGISTRATION: CH43132  “A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFO  MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER 
SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN  FL.  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY  FL.” 
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grads photo 
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Lanet Naku-
ru, Kenya 
grads lineup 
for entrance 
to gradua-
tion. 

Lanet Naku-
ru, Kenya, 
teachers  
administrate 
the gradua-
tion  

LUBIZO CHRISTIAN TRAINING CENTER 
Zambia, Africa TOGETHER WE ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE!! 


